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1 November 2010 
 
 
 
Dear Chris 

 

Further to my letter of 21 September regarding the Wales Women’s National 

Coalition, I can confirm that during our scrutiny of the Minister for Social Justice 

and Local Government on gender budgeting on 19 October, I asked the Minister 

how the needs and views of women in Wales would now be taken into account. 

 

I have enclosed the relevant sections of the meeting transcript so you can see the 

response given by the Minister.   

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Ann Jones AC / AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 

Response from the Chair of the EOP Committee



 

 

 

[24] Ann Jones: Now that the Wales Women’s National Coalition is no 

longer operating, who do you go to? It used to offer support in making 

sure that budgets did not necessarily discriminate against women. 

How are you going to do that now with this void?  

 

[25] Carl Sargeant: That is an interesting point that I have been toiling 

over for the last couple of months. We are in the process of trying to 

establish a body that will not take the place of the Wales Women’s 

National Coalition, but will be a referral body that gives us the 

information that we need as a unit. I have had many discussions, 

including with the Women’s Institute in Wales. I am currently in 

discussions with the Wales Council for Voluntary Action about how it 

can help us to develop the process. It has not fallen off the agenda. I 

recognise that there is a void that we need to fill rapidly.  

 

 


